PLEASE READ... September 29, 2021, BETHANY MANOR UPDATE REGARDING
COVID-19 CASE ONSITE

You are receiving this communication because you are a resident of Bethany, or you have provided,
and/or a Bethany resident(s) has provided your email address as they have identified you as their
family/friend contact person.

We have been informed today by a resident that they have tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. The
case is in the Manor Phase 2 building (Manor 120). There is also a second individual who tested positive
for COVID in the Tower.

They are following the advice of health authorities regarding isolation and other pertinent issues. They
will not leave their suites until authorized.

Both gave us permission to say that they are fully vaccinated and are doing well.

You are receiving this information because we had committed to doing this should we become informed
of cases.

Given the prevalence of fully vaccinated residents in our complex we are not being advised to enact the
common area restrictions that we did prior to the availability of vaccines.

We continue to ask that you exercise caution in your connections and in the honouring of COVID safety
protocols. The public health order for mask wearing in indoor public spaces remains in effect.

Bethany Management



